
         
 

 

River Dell Hawks 
Football and 
Cheerleading  

Give-Back Committee 
Clothing Drive 

 

 

We are collecting new hats, gloves and 
scarves to donate to the William B. Cruz 

School in Passaic. 
 

A collection bin will be located in the front 
lobby of Oradell public school through the 

week of November 10th. 
 

Bozios     Wednesday, October 22, 2014 4:54:45 PM Eastern Daylight Time



Please drop new hats, gloves or scarves in the 
collection bin.  Let’s show that not only do 
Hawks have pride, but Hawks have heart! 

 

Bozios     Wednesday, October 22, 2014 4:54:45 PM Eastern Daylight Time


